
 

 

Discerning a response to the challenges, needs and opportunities 
in spiritual direction supervision:   

A conversation to gather wisdom from the Australian spiritual direction 
community. 

 
“Supervision of spiritual directors is unique because it contains a contemplative component 

and focuses on discerning interior movements ….”  
Maureen Conroy, Looking into the Well: Supervision of Spiritual Directors, xviii. 

 

The Australian Ecumenical Council for Spiritual Direction invites you to a one-day forum on 
supervision for spiritual directors.  This conversation will be of interest to formation 

programs, individual spiritual directors, and supervisors.  It is an opportunity to share our 
current experiences and listen to one another regarding future possibilities for this 

important aspect of our ministry.  We hope to identify emerging needs for supervision 
training and provision, and to discern how together we can support the development of, 
and access to, high-quality supervision for all those involved in the ministry of spiritual 

direction.   
 

 
 

Monday 3rd September 2018 
9am-3pm 

Sundown Motel, 
205 Narrabundah Ln, 
Symonston, ACT 2609 

 
(The forum follows the final day of the AECSD Gathering  

Spiritual Direction in the Borderlands: Exploring the Territory) 
 

Registration: https://www.trybooking.com/369874 
 
Cost: Live in - $155.  This includes attendance at the forum, accommodation at the motel 
in twin share rooms, dinner on Sunday 2nd September, and breakfast and lunch on Monday 
3rd September.  Live out - $50 including lunch. 
 

Sponsored by the Australian Ecumenical Council for Spiritual Direction 


